
GOOLWA CRICKET CLUB 
 

Club Events Policy 
 
As a Good Sports club, we’re committed to running safe celebrations for our 
members and guests. 
 
We’re proud to host safe events, celebrating our achievements in a way that 
everyone can feel included.  
 
Our safe transport policy and alcohol management strategies help to make sure that 
club functions and events are memorable for the right reasons. 
 
When attending club-run events, plan your transport home and make sure to fuel 
your body with plenty of food and water. 
 
Be responsible, mind your language, be on your best behaviour 
 
Know when you’ve had enough to drink 
 
Respect all our members 
 
Show respect towards our guests in terms of language, gestures, behaviour, taking of 
photos/videos. 
 
Be aware of how people may react to what you might think are funny sledges / put 
downs / banter – the person it is aimed at may not find it funny and may take 
offence. 
 
There’s a lot to celebrate at our club; let’s do it the safe way. 
 


